t Masses this week at St. Michael’s - may 1925, 2024

“A of them were filled with the }[oly SPIrit.” -iom z0.16.23

Pentecost Sunday vears

Saturday, May 18 5:00 pm { Mary Meade  -Fred & Colette Stegmayer

Sunday, May 19 9:00 am Missa Pro Popula
___11:00 am Special Intentions of Lauren Manley (Pietras) -Manley Family

Mass Intention Requested by
Monday, May 20 Blessed Virgin Mary, Mother of the Church
12:05 pm Special Intentions of Noelle Manley -James
Tuesday, May 21 12:05 pm { Bob O’Ray -Knights of Columbus #1970
Wed., May 22 12:05 pm t Judi Chuprina -Gordon Family
Thursday, May 23 10:00 am Mass at Palisade Gardens
12:05 pm { Helen McMichael -Tish & Gary James
Friday, May 24  12:05 pm Special Intentions Duane Hoffman -Trish & Gary James

The Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity Sat., May 25 5:00 pm  Missa Pro Popula
Sunday, May 26 -9:00 am Restituto Valles Sr. -Marc & Feren  11:00* am t Mary Meade -Ewen & Lisa

See insert about Outdoor Mass & BBQ/Sports Day May 26 at 11:00" am
at Columbus Community Centre.

Office Closed: Monday, May 20 for Victoria Day holiday! (Also note, office closed May 23.)

REMINDER OF SPECIAL VISITORS TO ST. MICHAEL'S CHURCH!

On Monday, May 20 at the 12:05 PM Mass the Sisters from the Convent of St. Eilisabeth (Minsk,
Belarus) will be joining us for Mass. Please take this special opportunity to support the beautiful work
and mission of the Sisters. They will have items of devotion for sale. See poster following this bulletin for

details.

And on Tuesday/Wednesday, May 21/22 the La Verna Ministry from Peterborough will hold Veneration
& Adoration following the NOON Mass until 8:00 pm. They will have Capuchin Franciscan Relics, See
poster on KofC bulletin board for details.

Our next general meeting will be on May 28, 2024 at 1:15 pm. At this

meeting we will hear from Sister Donna Smith about Transition House and the Building
work they do in our community. We welcome all ladies of the parish to join US | rusiiontios: | Strong

at our CWL general meetings. Foundations

St. Vincent De Paul Society  “Thank you to St. Michael’s parishioners for your support
of the St. Vincent De Paul Society this past weekend. Your generous contributions will aid those
in our community. Please note a correction to the email for etransfers.

W'¢ The correct address is ssvpcobourg @ gmail.com

. The trip to Steubenville is fast approaching (June
28-30/24) St. Michael’s, has 15 youth who have

1 committed to attend along with five chaperones.
Please use the ‘special envelopes’ (handed out May
= 18/19 weekend) for your donations.

: #8. Thank you for your support to help offset the cost
assomated with th|s trip....collection date will be on the weekend of May
'25/26. NOTE we can accept your donation...ANYTIME up to June 28!
| Be sure to include your name for income tax purposes on your donation.




